DOCTORS MORRIS & TAYLOR

Insurance

Dear Patient / Parent,

Thank you for choosing our office for your Orthodontic treatment. We are more than happy to

file your insurance claim for you; however, we do ask that you keep a few things in mind

concerning your insurance.

1. Insurance companies pay over the length of treatment.

2. Insurance companies pay only as long as you are employed with that employer.

3. Cobra insurance usually only lasts 18 months.

3. If your employer changes insurance companies, please let us know ASAP so we can file

with the new company.

4. If you change jobs, please let us know ASAP so we can either file with the new Iinsurance

company or adjust your contract accordingly.

5. If you retire from your job, please let us know ASAP. If you have retirement henefits we

can file or adjust your contract accordingly.

6. Extractions: Please be aware that some insurance companies consider extractions part

of the orthodontic treatment and this could reduce your benefit.

Please remember that insurance benefits are an estimate and we will work hard to ensure
that you get the full benefit but, you are responsible for any balances not paid by the

insurance company. If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at
1-800-397-7038. | will be more than happy to help you with your insurance questions.

Thank you,

Ashley Davis
Insurance Coordinator

Parent / Patient signature:



